
QUESTIONS – JULY, 2017

Question No. 1 – Councillor Naughten:
That Roscommon County Council outline want measures have been taken to date to ensure the 
Parkway Site at Monksland, Athlone is properly secured as it is currently a Safety Hazard.

The Meetings Administrator circulated the following reply:

Question No. 2 – Councillor Ward:
Re: Lough Funshinagh Drainage – Can the Director of Services please inform the meeting if hte 
application for funding to the OPW to carry out necessary drainage works in lough Funshinagh has 
been approved? If yes, then when will the funding be made available? Lough Funshinagh was one 
of the areas in County Roscommon that was very badly flooded in 2015/16.

The Meetings Administrator circulated the following reply:

Question No. 3 – Councillor Ward:
Re: Regional Road R362 – Can the Director of Services please inform the meeting if the funding is 
in place to carry out the necessary works at Cloonakilla N.S.?  The road needs to be resurfaced 
and footpaths and a Pedestrian Crossing and a roundabout need to be installed at this location.  
Will these works be completed before the children return to school in September?

The Meetings Administrator circulated the following reply:


